AEBG Funding - Where's My Money?


AEBG Release of 2018-19 Preliminary Allocations & CFADs
[bookmark: _GoBack]Per the AB104 legislation, by the last week of February, the AEBG Office will release the 2018-19 and 2019-2020 preliminary allocations by consortia. Soon after, consortia will be able to view the 2018-2019 allocations in NOVA. Consortia will have until May 2, 2018 to submit their Consortium Fiscal Administrative Declaration or (CFAD) into NOVA. We are excited to have the CFAD process in NOVA which will allow members and consortia to complete and certify allocations online via NOVA. Webinars and guidance will be rolled out in March on the NOVA CFAD process steps. Keep in mind, that having the CFAD in NOVA will allow consortia to adjust allocations throughout the year (with consent of its membership). Please begin scheduling your public meetings now in order to submit the 2018-2019 CFAD by May 2nd.
